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TO:  Steven Stokes, Technical Director 
FROM: William Linzau and Rory Rauch, Site Representatives 
SUBJECT: Oak Ridge Activity Report for Week Ending February 20, 2015 
 
The Y-12 Site was shut down most of this week due to ice and snow storms that created 
hazardous travel conditions.  Non-essential personnel were allowed on site Friday, but the site is 
normally closed on Fridays and operations remained shut down.  This report is submitted for 
continuity purposes.  


